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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 26, 1974 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

Warren Rustand felt you would 
be interested in the attached letter 
from Norm Evans. 

' 

• 

Digitized from Box C9 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



NORM EVANS 
MIAMI DOLPHINS# 73 
5415 HARRISON STREET 

HOLLYWOOD. FLA. 33021 

Jd/JD) 7l( 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 3, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

MILDRED LEONARD 

JERRYH~ 

The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox 
with the following notation: 

-- Have Mildred Leonard write a nice note. 
He is speaking of Billy Zeoli. 

Thank you. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
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